
Save the Date

FINAL CONFERENCE +
MULTIPLIER SEMINAR
                 November 8-9, 2019



 

With the support of the 
Erasmus+ programme 
of the European Union 

The European Fitness Badge project is 
coming to an end and we want to share 

with you our latest developments and 
findings. Don’t miss your opportunity to 

learn more about this European tool and 
system that measures fitness level and 

motivates citizens to #BeActive.

Save the date – November 8-9, 2019

Contact by email: eu.fitness-badge@dtb.de

More information at:  
                               www.fitness-badge.eu

      It’s time to 
            catch the Badge!


